
      
 

 

GNLC/PASCAL Webinar: The challenge of measurement, planning and 
evaluation in learning cities  

 UNESCO Institute for Lifelong Learning and PASCAL International Observatory  
  

Date and Time: 8 July 2020, 13:00 to 14:30, Central European Time 

Place: Zoom Meeting Online Register in advance for this webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2neSaFH1Teyn_fcQ9NONDQ  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation e-mail containing information about joining the 
webinar 
 

Programme 

Time Item 

13:00-13:10 Opening address 
Ms Catherine Lido  
Professor of Psychology and Adult Learning, School of Education, University of 
Glasgow 
Deputy Director of PASCAL – Europe and Associate Director of the Urban Big Data 
Centre 
 
 
Welcoming remarks  
Mr Raúl Valdes Cotera, Team Leader, UNESCO Institute for Lifelong Learning 
 

13:10-13:25 Expert presentation International Institute for Educational Planning (IIEP) 
Ms Candy Lugaz, Research Coordinator 
Ms Chloé Chimier, Research Associate 
 

13:25-13:35 Goyang, Republic of Korea – UNESCO GNLC member 
 

13:35- 13:45 Huye, Rwanda  
Mr Sebutege Ange, Mayor of the City of Huye 
Dr Pierre Claver, University of Rwanda and Centre for Sustainable, Healthy, Learning 
Cities and Neighbourhoods 
 
 

13:45-13:55 Huejotzingo /Mexico  UNESCO GNLC member  TBC 
 

13:55-14:30 Questions and answers followed by closing remarks  
Mr Mike Osborne  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2neSaFH1Teyn_fcQ9NONDQ


      

Professor of Adult and Lifelong Learning. 
Director of Research, School of Education, University of Glasgow and Director of 
PASCAL. 
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